

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

To: All UR Students

Dear Students,

RE: REGISTRATION AND ACCESS TO STUDENT LOANS FROM BRD

This communiqué is further to the one issued on 7th January 2019 regarding finalization of the registration.

You are advised to note the following:

- All students who are not appearing on the official list of registered students should go to the
 offices of Registrars, on their respective campuses, to be assisted with completion of
 registration, not later than 18th January 2019.
- 2) Students who are registered but have not yet received their bursaries must ensure that they comply with the following requirements of BRD:
 - i) Have username and password issued by BRD
 - ii) Have provided BRD with the required documents such as ID numbers, Bank Account and completed loan form
- 3) Students who are meeting the above requirements and are still not accessing their loans should contact offices of Directors of Students' Welfare on their respective campuses for assistance. BRD is going to deploy its staff on various UR campuses to resolve any issues preventing students from accessing their loans,
- 4) Any students who will not have registered by 18th January 2019 will not be allowed to attend classes or participate in any assessment including sitting for the end of trimester examinations.

Prof. Nelson IJUMBA

Ag. Vice Chancellor

Issued on 14th January 2019